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July 1, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Component Business Planning Center 

Quality Management Div. 

CANON ANELVA CORPORATION 

 

 

DISCONTINUATION NOTICE of P-421CA Compressor Unit.  

 

Thank you for choosing CANON ANELVA products. 

We would like to inform you a discontinuation of the P-421CA compressor unit for cryopumps. 

The P-421CA compressor unit for cryopumps has been discontinued due to the termination of 

component production. 

CANON ANELVA promises to continuously improve the product quality and reliability, to 

ensue all customers’ satisfaction. Thank you for all of your support.  

                                                 

Sincerely, 

                     NOTE 

[Additional Information] 

・Please consider purchasing it as a maintenance item. 

・The evaluation of substitutes is currently under way and will be completed by the end of 

November 2025. 

The size of the replacement will be changed and larger.  

Therefore, the layout may be changed depending on the current installation status. 

Detailed information on alternative products will be provided separately after the evaluation  

is completed. 

 

Last order date     ：Sale ends when stock runs out.  

Service Termination Date：June 30, 2032 

 

However, depending on the availability of maintenance parts, we cannot handle it.  

 

Please contact your nearest Sales or Service Office for more details.  

 

Discontinued Parts 

No. Model Parts No.  (Previous Part No.) 

1 P-421CA 

8A1-0412-468（9009-11470B） 

8A1-0397-091（9007-08178B） 

8A1-0397-555（9007-14802B） 


